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Attendance Offering
One Service — 126 General Offering $6,449.00
Total $6,449.00
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Greeters: Today Cheryl & Kelly Ingram

Next Week Nell Hecker & Jess Swartley
Nursery: Today Tara Gilmore

Next Week Karen Kratz
Ushers: Today Arlin Benner

Next Week Rachel Reinford

Closing church building in June — Tim & Mary Moyer
ik Youth and Adult Sunday School Class locations and topics *********

Youth - in basement of house next door discuss various topics.

Young Adult Class — Study of Philippians - first room on left in basement.
Men’s Class - “Call Sealed with Promise” - middle room on right in basement.
Women’s Class — Book study of | & Il Timothy in secretary’s office behind stage.
Mixed Adult Class — You're invited to join another class for the summer.

Prayer Room — upstairs at rear of sanctuary for sharing prayer needs, etc.

**************************************An nounceme nts***********************************

Host families are needed! Christopher Dock Mennonite High School is blessed
to welcome several international students for the 2009-10 school year. These
students, most from South Korea, wish to live with a Christian family and study at
C.D. Would you consider opening your heart and home to one or more students
for the school year? Host families are compensated generously by American
Home Life International, a Christian international student home-stay program.
For more information, please contact Jane Ruth at 610-287-5542.
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Prayer Requests

Pray for our VBS, the upcoming Convention in Ohio, the Elders, Pastor Bob,
Ministry Directors, the Carlsons, and John and Bev Ehst during this time of
transition in their lives.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out
www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor Robert Nolt

Pastor’s email: pastorbobnolt@comcast.net

Pastor’s office hours this week: Wed. & Thurs. 1:00-4:30 pm

Church office - 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net
Elders — Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Stacey Kolb 215-541-0392,
Greg Ingram 215-529-9852,
Visitation & Care Team - Marvin & Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598
Dave & Mary Carlson 215-538-5422
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:40 — 8:50 am
One Worship Service only at 9:00 am
Sunday School 10:15 am
Nursery facilities are available during the worship service.

Vol LIV

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.

Scripture Reading Luke 15:25-32
Message - “The Waiting Father” Pastor Bob
Offering Amy and Sarah Kolb- Offertory

(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection
Sharing Time
Pastoral Prayer
Closing Blessing
Doxology — #503 (verse 3) “God Be With You Till We Meet Again”
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Greg Ingram — Elder in charge

Scripture for next week’s sermon: | Thessalonians 1:1-10. John Drescher will
bring the message entitled “Lessons from Acts for Finland Today.”

VBS begins tomorrow! Interested in being a prayer partner? Please take a
praying hands magnet from the board in the back to remind you to pray for VBS!

We need a few more prayer partners for the youth and sponsors who will be
attending the convention in Ohio. Please sign up inside the main entrance door.

Please note that due to many families being gone for holidays and Spruce lake
camping weekend, there will be no Sunday School on July 5, Aug. 30, & Sept. 6.

Reminder - Sept. 13! we go back to two services at 8:30 am and 11:00 am.

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship. We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

[] 1am attending for the
first time.

[] 1would like information
about your church.

[] 1 would like a call from
the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?




This Week at Finland

Monday-Friday, 9:00 am to 12 noon - Vacation Bible School
Tuesday, 5-8:00 pm - Eat in at Wendy’s for a youth fundraiser
Tuesday, 7:00 pm - Elder Team Meeting

Tuesday, 7:15 pm - Lisa’s W/T practice

Wednesday, 7:15 pm - Youth hang-out

Friday, 6:30 pm - VBS program with dessert to follow. All are invited.
Saturday, 7:00 am - Fishermen leave for Beltzville Lake.

Announcements
Next Sunday, June 28 - We will give special recognition to all graduates.

Tuesday - Eat at Wendy’s in Souderton between 5 and 8 pm. A percentage of all
sales will go to our youth group as a fundraiser. Please support our youth by
eating out with friends. (Take-outs are not included.)

Today is the last chance for guys of any age to sign up for fishing and a picnic
at Beltzville Lake this Saturday, June 27t. Sign-up sheets are on the doors.

Please speak with Jeff Janton if you are interested in helping with
the music for Freedom Fest in any way between 6:00-9:00 PM on
Wednesday, July 1.

Save Saturday August 8 to attend an Iron Pigs baseball game. Sign up sheets
are on the doors. Don't delay! More details to follow.

Tonight, 7-10 pm, the young adults of Boyertown Mennonite Church have
scheduled an Open Mic Night at the Agape Café coffeehouse at their church.
You are invited to come, bring some friends, and share your musical and writing
talents with everyone.

Used Book Sale, July 16, 17 & 18 at the Mennonite Heritage Center, 565 Yoder
Road, Harleysville. Donations of good condition used books, CD’s, DVD’s, LP
records and puzzles are being accepted through July 7. Please no textbooks,
phone books, magazines, Reader’s Digest Condensed books, or cassettes. For
more information call 215-256-3020.



